INDIAN SCHOOL MUSCAT

PO Box: 2470, Ruwi, P.C. 112 Sultanate of Oman



ISM/PRN/111/2020-21

January 5, 2021

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS OF CLASSES V TO VIII VIRTUAL CHESS TOURNAMENT FOR THE STUDENTS OF MIDDLE SECTION

Dear Parent,

We are excited to announce that Indian School Muscat is all set to host the first virtual Chess Tournament for Middle Section students with the sole purpose to promote sporting culture among the students and enhance their knowledge of the game. The tournament will stretch over a period of 4 days, from 25th January 2021 to 28th January 2021.

You are requested to register your ward's name with Mr. Vijayarajakumar, Physical Education Teacher on or before 14th January 2021 by sending an email to vijayarajakumar.p@ismoman.com with the scanned copy of confirmation slip duly signed.

With warm Regards



Dr Rajeev Kumar Chauhan

Principal

CONFIRMATION SLIP My ward ______ GR No: ______ is interested in taking part in the proposed Virtual Chess Tournament from 25th January 2021 to 28th January 2021. Name of the Parent: ______ Contact No. (WhatsApp): ______ Student's official Email id: ______ Lichess ID (if you have): ______ Signature of the Parent: ______